
PUBLIC HOLIDAY - MELBOURNE, VICTORIA - 7/11/2023 
 
For the attention of our valued overseas agents 
 
Please note our Melbourne office will be closed for a public holiday on Tuesday 7/11/2023. 
 
Normal office hours will resume on Wednesday 8/11/2023. 
 
For all urgent matters, please contact the Sydney office. 
 
Kind regards,  
  

Vicki James  
Administration Coordinator 
PLEASE NOTE WE DO NOT CHANGE OUR BANK ACCOUNTS 

 

Austorient Freight Services 
Div of Ross Fehlberg Pty Ltd 
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